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Welcome to our newly opened Kindergarten at 

Hope School! 

We are excited to be welcoming around 15 new 

Kindergarten students to begin with this year!  
 

Kindergarten is an exciting time for children and 

their families and we are looking forward to working in partnership with 

you – our dear friends -  to support the learning and development of our 

newest and youngest students! 
 

Randa, our newly hired kindergarten teacher, is a 

well educated and trained teacher. She has been 

working hard for the last couple of months setting 

the foundation of educational material recourses 

suitable for gaining confidence and skills, enabling 

the Kindergarten students to participate fully in a Full Day Kindergarten 

classroom environment. The teachers and staff of Hope School are 

working hand in hand to assist the teacher and make it all suitable to 

welcome these youngsters. 
 

In this huge step and milestone in the life of Hope 

School, we ask you to join us in prayers for the 

youngsters, Kindergarten teacher and all the staff 

of Hope School. The kindergarten is still in its 

beginnings and there are lots of things that need to 

be done and supplied. Please keep us in your thoughts and prayers. 
 

Mark your calendars on September the 1st! . it is 

the first day for the youngsters at Hope School 

Kindergarten. We request your special prayers for 

this day.      Blessings   

Khader Saba/ Director 


